
Doris Johnston. Documentation proving Treason on Soldiers Holdiers.  
Leask, Katherine <Katherine.Leask@justice.govt.nz>  
Mon 19/12/2016, 3:54 p.m.You 
Dear Tanya 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
Further to the conversation with Wayne Duggan on Friday 16 December, we will be responding to the 
Select Committee's request in regard to your petition in January 2017. 
  
Per the Committee's letter, the Ministry's response will be treated as evidence and will become publicly 
available once released by the committee. 
  
If you have any questions about the process please contact the Primary Production Committee at: 
  
Committee Secretariat  
Primary Production Committee 
Parliament Buildings 
Wellington  
Primary.Production@parliament.govt.nz  
  
Kind regards 
Katherine 
 


